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State to implement 2% Across the Board 
Medicaid Payment Reductions 
 

The final 2011-12 state budget (Chapter 59 of the Laws of 2011) requires a 2% across 
the board reduction to most Medicaid payments. Such payment reductions will apply 
for dates of service on or after April 1, 2011. The reduction will remain in effect for 
dates of service through March 31, 2013. These provisions were enacted to meet the 
target of the Medicaid Redesign initiative authorized by the Governor.  
 
For more information please click here. 
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The Department has attempted to ensure that the information contained in these notifications is as accurate as possible. However, no e-mail 
transmittals or materials provided are intended to constitute legal or medical advice. 
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